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FOES CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 2024 
RAFFLE TICKETS 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Today your child will be sent home with 2 books of raffle tickets (if they have siblings at the school there will only be 
2 books per family). The tickets are priced at £1 each. Please try to sell as many tickets as possible; friends, 
neighbours and relatives are all very welcome to take part. We have secured some fantastic prizes this year 
including: 
 
Bowling voucher for Lakeside Lodge   Family voucher for Raptor Foundation 
 
Mirror Finish Mobile Car Valet voucher   Voucher for The Old Ferry Boat, Holywell  
 
Pomfret Motors MOT voucher     Voucher for the Green Man, Colne 
 
School Road Beauty voucher    Voucher for This Little Piggie   
 
Family pass for Church Farm    Adrenaline Martial Arts voucher 
 
Xtreme Bounce voucher     Sandpiper flight simulator experience 
 
Cakes from The Village Bakery    Voucher for The Barley Mow, Hartford 
 
and many more! 
 
These prizes have all been donated by very generous local businesses and supporters of this year’s Christmas 
Raffle.  
 
The draw will take place at the school Christmas Bazaar on Thursday 12th December 6-8pm, and tickets will also 
be sold on the night. The Christmas Bazaar is one of our biggest fundraisers and all the profits go towards buying 
new equipment for the school and helping to fund trips. We really hope you will again show us your generosity and 
purchase tickets to support the many areas we sponsor through fundraising.  
 
Please return all ticket stubs, money and unsold tickets to the School Office by Wednesday 11th December. If 
you require more tickets please ask the office or any member of FOES. 
 
Thank you for your support during this last year. The Friends of Earith School wish you all a very Happy Christmas 
and New Year! 
 
FOES 
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